
Update message – June 23, 2024  

Dear WBH Wolves and families, 

Here we are in the last week of June and the last Sunday memo of the year.  I know you will 
miss it, but it will be back with a vengeance in late August       !! 

 It has been a great first year at West Bedford high, but we have only just begun.   We are 
looking forward to continued improvement and creating a school experience for you 
children to enjoy.   We want to give a big thanks to you for all your support you have given 
us this year.  Students, parents, teachers, and school staff cannot succeed unless we are 
all in this together.  We hope you all have a great summer break with your families, and we 
will see you again in September.  Please check the website for a list of school supplies for 
next year, we will post this by the end of this week. 

Please see the info below for information on the upcoming week.  All the best! 

1. Farmers Market Vouchers.  We will be handing these out to grade 9’s during the 
Math exam and grade 10 during Science exam tomorrow.  Please expect to receive 
these. 

2. Principal List, High Honors and Honors Academic certificates 
(September).  These certificates will be handed out in September so we can 
celebrate student success.  Any student who is attending CPA next year, we will 
send them over to the school for distribution.  Doing this in September is common 
practice at most high schools. 

3. Report Cards and last day of school.   Report cards are emailed out on June 
28th.  Last day of school ends at 11:20am for students as busses will be arriving at 
that time.  

4. School Sport Uniforms next year.   With our new logo now determined we will need 
to fundraise to purchase new uniforms for our sports teams.  Schools do not receive 
money to make this happen so we will need your support in the fall to help us get 
our athletes outfitted with new uniforms.  Please reach out if you have any great 
fundraising ideas that we can get going in the fall.  We will send this message out 
again in late August. 

5. West Bedford Football information for potential players and parents.  See 
attached letter.  Football Letter.docx  

6. Final Assessments. New schedule.   

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/S3hHaZ1Iodi32zFX7sAdgA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRoWcBsP0R0aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNhL20vP3M9WTduRkFCMkdOM3MmbWFsPWM1YmVmNTI0MDI3MjQzYTg1OTE5NTBiMDAxMWM3ZDU1Y2UxYTYwM2NjN2FiODc0ZmMzYzdjNTNjZjE5NzA5ZGNXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmZ07Ix4ZoojK9NSFmNvcmlubmUua2VsbGV5QGhyY2UuY2FYBAAAAAI~


Time Mon. June 24th Tues. June 25th 

9:30 – 11:30 Canadian History 11 

Mi’kmaq Studies 11 

FLA 10 

Math 9 
Math 9 IMM 

Conflicts 

12:50 – 2:50 Science 10 
Science 10 IMM 

  

 Important: Students are only required to be at school during their scheduled assessment 
times. Teachers will be prepping students for these summative assessments throughout 
January, prior to assessment week. Students will not be permitted to study in the wings 
during exam time to ensure a quiet environment for all when writing. If a student needs to 
study, the library, mezzanine and other designated areas will be available. 

7. Daily Announcements and other info.  Posted daily on our website. 
https://wbh.hrce.ca/ . Also please check our Instagram account (wbh_hrce)  for up 
to date information.  

Important dates and acknowledgements  

• National Indigenous History Month  
• Italian Heritage Month  
• Filipino Heritage Month  
• Portuguese Heritage Month  
• Pride Month   

June 19-25 Final summative assessments  

June 26 Assessment and Evaluation day (no classes) 

June 27 Assessment and Evaluation day (no classes) 

June 28 Last day of school 

Sincerely, 

WBH Admin Team 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Rych1aOJMjQSIG7M4uw1zw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRoWcBsP0QUaHR0cHM6Ly93YmguaHJjZS5jYS9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmZ07Ix4ZoojK9NSFmNvcmlubmUua2VsbGV5QGhyY2UuY2FYBAAAAAI~

